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OM : 

QUERIES : 

  

CODESA ADMINISTRATION 

LOVEDALIA / GERDA 

  

ag 

EZ 
C-O°?D:eE?SeA 
BEI IT 

  

RE : MEMORANDUM FROM THE DAILY MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE 

J Zuma ANC 011-333-9090 
R Cronje Bophuthatswana Govt 0140-84-2943 
H Kayser Ciskei Govt 0401-95-1205 
Cc Eglin Democratic Party 021-461-0092 
T J Mohapi » Dikwankwetla Party 01438-30318 
F T Mdlalose Inkatha Freedom Party 0358-20-2470 
N J Mahlangu Intando Yesizwe 01215-2808 
S S Ripinga Inyandza Nat Mvmnt 01314-72089 or 

01314-72453 
P Hendrickse Labour Party 021-45-1953 
P J Gordhan NIC/TIC 031-309-2278 
R Meyer National Party 021—45-5870 or 

012-347-0118 
A Rajbansi Nat People’s Party 021-403-2971 
J N Reddy Solidarity Party 031-301-1077 or 

021-461-7912 
J Slovo SA Communist Party 011-836-8366 
G van N Viljoen SA Government 021-461-0851 
Z Titus Transkei Govt 0471-23876 
M J Mahlangu United People’s Fnt 0156-37149 
S Makhuva Venda Govt 0159-23172 
E E P Mhinga Ximoko Prog Party 01526-23412 

e 
CONVENTION FOR A DEMOCRATIC SOUTH AFRICA 

e 
PO Box 507, Isando, 1600, South Africa. 

‘Telephone (011) 597-1198/99. Fax (011) 397-2241   
 



TO: 

  

REVISED MEMORANDUM 

1. ALL MEMBERS OF THE MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE 
2. CHAIRPERSONS OF WORKING GROUPS 

FROM: THE DAILY MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE 

DATE: 2 MARCH 1992 

RE: DATE FOR CODESA II 

At its meeting on 2 March 1992 the DMC came to the following conclusions: 

1, It appears that Working Groups, while making good progress, might need a little more time for 
substantial breakthroughs. This might mean that to hold CODESA II later than the end of March, 
would be more benificial to the process. 

The DMC is therefore opening up discussion on another date for CODESA II. In this regard, the 
period post the Easter weekend in April has been mentioned. 

The DMC is consequently inviting all chairperson’s of Working Groups as well as MC members to 
make recommendations on this matter for presentation at the next MC meeting, to reach the Secretariat 
by Friday, 6 March 1992. 

Thank you for your kind and timeous consideration and response. 

  
 


